
2018/2019 School Year 

 

Welcome to VPK! 
 
You children will have a rewarding and amazing learning Pre-Kindergarten 
experience. 

The children should be here on time and ready to learn! Please remember to 
always sign your child in and out daily.  The students will understand that they 
are unique and wonderfully made in God’s image. We will focus on the daily 
routines; making friends; and learning new and exciting concepts. They also will 
be using their social skills by sharing; learning items; and discussing and sharing 
their thoughts and views. We do follow safety rules and routines that your child 
will master before Thanksgiving.  

This month, we will be focusing on “Back to School” and “All About Me”. This unit 
covers many concepts such as an Introduction of classroom manners, daily 
routines, sharing information about ourselves for the purpose of getting to know 
our classmates, how to clean up, and how to use learning tools.  

Our program has been designed to help guide children to learn, practice and 
apply skills for self-regulation and social-emotional competence. We will spend 
time covering letters, numbers, colors and shapes. Our curriculum is called 
“Creative Curriculum” and “Discovering God’s World”. They are designed to use 
the learning in a scriptural godly manner and they support the Florida Early 
Learning Developmental Standards. In addition, our children will also be 
attending a once a week Bible Story in our church with Sister Donna. 

Our curriculum includes indoor/outdoor art and sand/water play daily. It is 
important that children wear closed toe shoes with rubber bottoms for outside 
play. 

Snacks are very important in our classrooms. Wrap around children eat two 
snacks daily. Please remember when sending in your monthly snack that we are 
a peanut and tree nut free center. 

I am looking forward to getting to know your children and 
their families! We are going to have so much fun learning 
and getting ready for kindergarten!  

 

Mrs. Ida 


